
 

• Welcome and welcome 
back! We are looking 
forward to a great 
2024-25 school year!  

• Please return your 
signed emergency               
information sheets, 
tuition policies, and any 
other remaining forms 
needed to complete 
your child’s file.  

• Preschool Parents… 
Please remember the 
first monthly preschool 
tuition payment was due 
on August 1, and the 
second was due on              
September 1.  

• Please send in a picture 
of your child for the 
classroom, if you                
haven’t already done so. 

• Wednesday and              
Thursday, 9/18 and 
9/19...Fire Drills. 

• Picture Days will be on 
Thursday and Friday, 
October 10 and 11.         
Photo proofs and              
ordering info will be 
sent home after pic-
ture day. If you child 
attends both days, they 
will be photographed on 
Thursday. If your child 
doesn’t attend either 

day, they may come in 
at 9 AM either day to 
be photographed.  

• We will be closed on 
Monday, October 14 
for a staff inservice 
training day. 

• Have you enrolled for 
My Procare online                 
payments? Many have 
found this convenient, 
but we still of course, 
accept check payments.  

• Have you enrolled for 
Remind Messaging? 
Text the message 
@homergle to the       
number 81010  

 Notes to Parents: 

Weeks 5 and 6: September 9-20, 2024 
Theme: A Trip to the Zoo 
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Introductions: 

Letter: Aa 

 

Review: 

Shapes: circle and square 

Colors: red and blue 

 

 

Are you signed up for the 
Remind App?  

Weekly reminders will help 
you stay on top of all 
school happening!  

 

*Please continue to         
visit www.bobbienoonans. 
com and our Facebook 
Page.  

 

 

Have a Great 2 Weeks!  

Ms. Melissa 

 
Language Arts:  

The zoo is our topic this 
week, and we will be reading 
several books about zoo ani-
mals, including: Animal by 
Anne Wilson. The children 
will also learn the finger plays 
Playful Zoo Friends and I’ll 
See Them at the Zoo. We will 
also be looking at pictures of 
various zoo animals. Can you 
point out the zebra? The 
tiger? The children will enjoy 
animal puppet plays and 
songs. We will also enjoy 
learning and making the 
sounds that the animals do.  

 

 

 

 

Concept:  

We will be paying                 
attention to the weather, 
as we anticipate the fall 
season. The children will 
have shelf time, and try 
several new letter jobs. 
Jobs will also help us to 
review the colors red and 
blue, and shapes circle 
and square.  

Motor: We will be taking 
turns crawling through the 
tunnel. What animal will 
you pretend to be as you 
crawl through? The               
children will also dance to 
The Bear Went Over the 
Mountain, and We’re Going 
on a Bear Hunt.  

 

 

Craft and Writing:  

We will be working on our 
coloring, painting, and              
gluing skills. We’ll be                 
creating a classroom zoo, 
so keep your eyes open for 
animals!  

 

Students of the Weeks: 

9/9– Sadie 

9/16– Harper 


